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PUBLIC NOTICE 

26 August 2021 

The Bank of Mauritius (“Bank”) introduced its expectations with regard to the use of cloud services as 

part of its Guidelines on Outsourcing by Financial Institutions. With a view to providing more extensive 

information on its approach towards cloud services to the industry, the Bank has decided to issue a 

separate Guideline on Use of Cloud Services (“Guideline”) for public consultation. 

 

The draft Guideline can be accessed on the website of the Bank at the following link: 

https://www.bom.mu/financial-stability/supervision/guideline 

 

Submissions 

Stakeholders are invited to submit their responses to The Director – Supervision, Bank of Mauritius 

by e-mail to policy@bom.mu not later than Wednesday, 8 September 2021. 

 

The submissions should be in softcopy and in terms of the ‘Template for comments’ available at the 

abovementioned link for the draft Guideline. 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION: DRAFT GUIDELINE ON USE OF 
CLOUD SERVICES 

mailto:communications@bom.mu
http://www.bom.mu/
https://www.bom.mu/financial-stability/supervision/guideline
mailto:policy@bom.mu

